
 

 

 

 

 

 

The health and safety of our patients and team 

members is our top priority. 
 

Please answer these questions before entering the clinic:  

 

1. Have you returned from China, Italy, Iran or South Korea 

within the last 14 days?  

2. Have you had close contact with or cared for someone 

diagnosed with COVID-19/Coronavirus within the last 14 

days? 

3. Have you been in close contact with anyone who has traveled 

within the last 14 days to one of these countries: 

CHINA ITALY IRAN SOUTH KOREA 

4. Have you experienced any cold or flu-like symptoms in the 

last 14 days (to include fever, cough, sore throat, respiratory 

illness, difficulty breathing)?  

 

If you answer “YES” to any of the questions, you will need to 

contact us to reschedule your appointment for a future date. We 

apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation.  

  

STOP 


